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A draft reply to Ms J Steenkamp (DA) to the above-mentioned question is enclosed for your consideration.





MS JUDY BEAUMONT
DIRECTOR-GENERAL (ACTING)

DATE:


DRAFT REPLY APPROVED/AMENDED





DR B E E MOLEWA, MP
MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

DATE:

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
(For written reply)

QUESTION NO. 2534 {NW2821E}
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 28 of 2018

DATE OF PUBLICATION: 31 August 2018

Ms J Steenkamp (DA) to ask the Minister of Environmental Affairs:
Whether the Waste Bureau will be willing to spend 1.2 million € to provide a shredder to a certain company (name furnished) to commercialise off-the-road tyre processing at mine sites; if so, what amount will the company be paid for each kilogramme of shredded tyres?


NATIONAL ASSEMBLY	QUESTION NO. 2534	NW2821E
2534. THE MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS REPLIES:

The Waste Bureau may consider providing pre-processing equipment to any of its service providers following the requisite procurement processes. The amount payable will be determined by the Tender Committee after evaluating the cost implications for such companies to provide the required services to the Waste Bureau.
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